
Union launches campaign over healthcare staffing
 Austria 

The vida public services union is joining up with the Chamber of Labour to launch a 
campaign to highlight the urgent need to increase staffing in hospitals. Various 
actions are planned as part of the "More of us. Better for All" campaign which will 
highlight the pressures on workers from understaffing. The main demands are for a 
20% increase in hospital staffing with urgent action needed in acute care; 
introducing a national, binding basis for establishing staffing levels; and measures 
related to education and training to make health occupations more attractive to 
younger workers.
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